
The Oakland County Water Resources Commissioner (WRC) is proposing to receive 
“domestic septage” waste for treatment and disposal at the Clinton River Water 

Resource Recovery Facility (CRWRRF) Septage Unloading Site located at 155 N. 
Opdyke Road, Pontiac, Michigan 48342, and plans to request approval of its CRWRRF 
Septage Unloading Site Operating Plan by the Michigan Department of Environment, 
Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE). A copy of the CRWRRF Septage Unloading Site 

Operating Plan is available for review at the CRWRRF during normal business hours, 
as follows: Monday through Friday from 7:00 a.m. until 3:30 p.m., subject to the WRC’s 
normal holiday schedule. A copy of this notice and the Operating Plan have also been 
posted on the WRC’s website (http://Oakgov.com/WRCSeptage); and have also been 

sent by first-class mail to the county health departments of each county located in whole 
or in part within the 25-mile service area of the CRWRRF Septage Unloading Site and 

to the City Council of the City of Pontiac, Michigan. 

 

Written comments, if any, on the proposed CRWRRF Septage Unloading Site Operating 
Plan must be submitted by August 22, 2021, to the attention of: 

 

Michael Daniels, Chief, WRC Water Resource Recovery 

Oakland County Water Resources Commissioner 

155 N. Opdyke Road 

Pontiac, Michigan 48342 

 

This notice is being published as required by Part 117 (Septage Waste Servicers) of 
NREPA (Act 451 of 1994) (as amended) (NREPA Part 117). 


